

Councillor Adam Vaughan 魏德方 Toronto City Council Trinity-Spadina, Ward 20

Miklos Legrady 310 Bathurst St. Toronto ON M5T 2S3

June 19, 2013

Dear Mr. Legrady,

Thank you for your information on the Blue Spiral project. I am glad to lend my support to a project combining public art with civic improvement.

This project would certainly upgrade the city environment with a delightful addition of color where there is now grey cement. As we plan the future of the our city we must find creative solutions like this that make Toronto a wonderful place to live.

Sincerely,

Adam Vaughan, Councillor Ward 20, Trinity-Spadina

